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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  
MARINERS 

245 (T) of  2023     

Issued by Brisbane Maritime Region on 14 June 2023 

Area:             South East Queensland 

Locality: Chichester Canal, Raby Bay 

Activity: Construction Barge Activities 

Mariners are advised that: 
 
Construction barge activities and harbour works will be undertaken to perform wall and batter 
remediation works in the Chichester Canal, Raby Bay in the approximate position latitude 27°31.063'S, 
longitude 153°16.073'E. 
 
Pontoon removal will commence on Tuesday 20/06/2023. Construction activities will commence on 
Tuesday 27/06/2023 and are expected to be completed by December 2023. 
 
The works are to be undertaken during daylight hours between 0600 and 1800. The outer boundary of 
the work site will be marked with yellow buoys.  Construction barges and support vessels will display 
appropriate day shapes and will maintain a listening watch on VHF channel 16 at all times.  
 
At the completion of works each day, yellow flashing lights will be displayed during hours of darkness 
and fitted to the extremities of all work vessels, the outer boundary of the worksite, stockpiles and 
relocated pontoons. All anchored vessels will display appropriate lighting. 
 
Mariners should navigate with caution when transiting the area 
 
 
Refer to notice:       
Cancel notice:       
 
AUS charts affected: AUS 236 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone: 07 3632 7500  Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Brisbane) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


